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The Puerto Rico Office of Management and Budget (OMB), alongside the Puerto Rico Broadband 

Program (PRBP) and the Department of Economic Development and Commerce (DDEC), issues 

this First Addendum to the Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA), pursuant to the terms and 

conditions set forth thereunder, including, but not limited to, the submission deadline for the 

current NOFA, " Upskilling the Broadband Workforce in Puerto Rico: Development of Short-

Form Programs and Broadband-Relevant Credentials." The new schedule and deadline for 

proposal submissions is now June 10, 2024, extended from the original date of May 31, 2024. 

All other terms and conditions of this NOFA shall remain unaltered. 

 

This extension is granted to allow potential applicants additional time to prepare comprehensive 

proposals. We urge all interested parties to utilize this extra time effectively. For further 

assistance or inquiries, please contact FAQ@smartisland.pr.gov. 

 

We appreciate your participation and look forward to your submissions. 


